MEMBERS AT LARGE
Annual Report to the Presbytery of the James
For the Past Year, 2023
 
"A member-at-large is a minister of the Word and Sacrament who has previously been engaged in a validated ministry, and who now, without intentional abandonment of the exercise of ministry, is no longer engaged in a ministry that complies with all the criteria in G-2.0503a" (G-2.0503b). 

"The status of member-at-large shall be reviewed annually" (G-2.0503b). 

The following must be submitted not later than February 15, 2024.

	US Mail 	Commission on Ministry
				Presbytery of the James
				3218 Chamberlayne Avenue
				Richmond, VA  23227
	email		com-cpm@presbyteryofthejames.org


Name: 											

Email: 											

Address: 										


If employed outside the bounds of ministry and wish to remain a Member-at Large (MAL) of the Presbytery of the James, please complete the following:

1) Why do you wish to continue as a member at large in the POJ? If so, are you actively seeking a new call?






2) List the ways in which you are related to the life and work of a particular congregation. 






3) List the ways in which you are active in the life and work of the presbytery. 





4) List the ways in which you are engaged in other religious or ecclesiastical activities. 





5) Name of the congregation where you are active: 




Are you a parish associate there?  (  ) Yes;    (   ) No.



6) Please provide any additional comments, questions, or concerns. 

